
 

Sep. 8, 2020 

Redhorse Corporation Co., Ltd. 

 

Please Be Aware of the Fake Redhorse Websites 

 

There are fake websites that pretend to be Redhorse Corporation related internet shopping 

websites and commit fraud such as selling products with no relation to the Company and 

requesting payment of the products. 

 

Please refer the websites identified as the followings. 

 

＜Website Name＞: 

Siesta key (PC Website) 

WIPIKI (Mobile Website) 

 

＜Content＞: 

The websites are completely unrelated to the Company. The phone number and fax number 

posted as store information are the Company’s numbers. Besides, their address information 

is also a fictitious address with some changes from the Company’s address. The Company 

name, sales manager, etc. shown in these websites are not related to the company. 

 

This kind of online websites are completely unrelated to the Company and the Group. 

If you have already ordered products from these websites, please directly cancel the orders 

and definitely not to pay. 

 

If you have already made the payment, please keep the materials related to the transaction 

handy and consult with the police station that has jurisdiction over your place of residence or 

the prefectural police cybercrime consultation desk immediately. For other details, please check 

the Consumer Affairs Agency website. If you have entered your credit card number, please 

contact the card company immediately and follow the procedures prescribed by the card 

company. 

 

In the future, if you find such fake websites, we would be pleased if you contact the Company. 

 

■Prefectural police cybercrime consultation desk List 

http://www.npa.go.jp/cyber/soudan.htm 

 

■Consumer Affairs Agency 

http://www.caa.go.jp/ 

 

■Redhorse Corporation Co., Ltd. 

General Affairs Department  03-5144-5721 


